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To

All the Principals of the colleges offering

Undergraduate and Professional courses Under the jurisdiction of
Osmania University

Hyderabad.

Sub: OU - Introduction of ‘Gender Sensitization' Course at
undergraduate level in Semester-Il from the academic year -
2016-17 - Conduct of Training of Trainers (TOT) Programme -
Deputation of two faculty members - Reg.

Ref:  1.Govt. Lr. 5853/CD/AI/2015 dt. 05.06.2016 from the Joint
Secretary to Government, Higher Education (CE)
Department, TS, Hyderabad

2.University Letter No.3157/M/Acad/2016 Dated 2-12-2016

Sir / Madam,

The Government of Telangana, based on the directions of MHRD, Government
of India, directed the universities to introduce Gender Sensitization Course in
undergraduate level in all the degree and professional colleges from the academic year
2016-17. Keeping in view of the above decision, the University has introduced Gender
Sensitization Course in Il Semester at undergraduate level from the academic year
2016-2017.

In this connection, this is to inform you that two (2) members of faculty from each
College are to be nominated under the jurisdiction of Osmania University offering
undergraduate and professional courses to attend for a Training of Traners (TOT)
Programme to take up the teaching of this course. The TOT Programme is conducted
in three batches and is scheduled from 23“ to 25" January, 2017.The batch-wise
details shall be sent to the respective colleges through SMS from the Office of the
Director, Directorate of Academic Audit, OU.

You are, therefore, requested to depute two faculty members from your college
to attend the above Training of Trainers (TOT) Programme.

Yours faithfully,

—Rllte
REGISTRAR



